Integrating Multiple Components in Developing Winter Flow Recommendations For The Shoshone River, Wyoming.
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Abstract: Recommendations for winter stream flow releases to the Shoshone River tailwater near Cody, Wyoming were developed following a framework promulgated by the Instream Flow Council (IFC).  Under this approach, three primary components are recognized in developing flow recommendations and these include technical assessments of stream resources, legal/institutional considerations, and public involvement.  Negotiations at the institutional level are ongoing and public comments are still being pursued.  Thus the presentation focuses on technical aspects of winter flow recommendation development.  The IFC identifies hydrology, biology, geomorphology, connectivity, and water quality as key technical elements.  We explicitly address these elements in developing preliminary flow recommendations.  Specifically, we will present results from studies of brown and cutthroat trout habitat use and movement, annual population estimates, water quality, PHABSIM indices of physical habitat availability, and water availability.

